
Good afternoon Luis Perez Garcia,  

Please accept this e-mail as an official Letter of Support on the agenda item submission for the 
next Commissioners Court Meeting scheduled for April 11, 2016.

I agree with the decision to keep the actual doors and installing automatic door operators and 
hard-wired push buttons for the Webb County Clerk’s Office with the contractor being Door 
Control Service and project total at $3,851.54.

We thank you for all the assistance Mrs. Govea and Ms. Gonzalez have offered us to achieve 
our goal of having ADA-compliance doors accessible for the public.

Thank you,

Margie Ramirez Ibarra
Webb County Clerk
1110 Victoria St., Suite 201
Laredo, TX 78040
Fax: 956-523-5035
Tel: 956-523-4251
mibarra@webbcountytx.gov


